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Veteran’s Day Assembly 

Along with the McMurray Middle School Symphonic Band and Choir, Chautauqua   
students joined together to honor our veterans during a special assembly.  The    
CES choir also performed, essays were shared and the assembly concluded with the   
traditional slideshow of the military relatives of our staff and student body. 

Much of what we highlight in Chautauqua Shines is found on our 

school website.  We hope you take some time to visit us at: 
http://www.vashonsd.org/ces 



At Chautauqua we focus on Respect for SOLE. 

SOLE stands for Self, Others, Learning and Environment... 

...and we try to show respect for each of them every day.   

Check out the SOLE Center on our website. 

As part of our school-wide culture, SOLE is encouraged 
throughout the school.  What are some ways your family 
shows Respect for SOLE at home? 

Chautauqua Studios Is On The Air!           

(On the Web, we mean) 

We’ve produced a lot of videos over the years.  Some for 

fun, some for learning.   

You can see them on the Chautauqua Studios Vimeo page.  

Look for the tab under the Student Life menu on the CES 
website.  You might just recognize someone you know! 

At Chautauqua 

The Golden Book is Full! 
 

In September of 2015 we began the Golden Book ceremony, where students showing 
SOLE were able to earn tickets from staff around the school.  Each Monday, the 
names of the previous week’s SOLE ticket earners are read over the loud speaker 
and those students are invited to the main entrance to enter their name in the 
Golden Book.  It’s one of the highlights of our SOLE program, for students and staff. 

One November 26th, 2018, we filled up the last page of the original Golden Book.  A 
new Golden Book begins the first week of December.  Congratulations to all the    
students, past, present and future, who have signed the Golden Book! 

  Kindergartners show off the filled-up original Golden Book     
and the empty-for-now, new Golden Book. 

http://www.vashonsd.org/domain/339
https://vimeo.com/user13263366
http://www.vashonsd.org/ces
http://www.vashonsd.org/ces


Science 

The PTSA sponsored the annual Family Science Night in November.  Students and 
visitors explored robots, simple machines and more.  

5th Grade Robotics 

The 5th grade robotics program is taught throughout the year, with each 5th grade 
class concluding their turn with a presentation of their specially designed robots.   

   

Doug Swan’s 
class recently 
completed and 
shared their 
projects.  



The 2018 Turkey Trot 
The sun came out to make this year’s Turkey Trot a rousing success. 

Students ran, walked or a combination of the two, a course leading from Vashon 
High School to the front of Chautauqua.  They were led by official “Turkeys”,      
members of the VHS cross country team, wearing turkey hats.   

This year’s winners: 

5th Grade Girls - 

1st - Emily Harrington 

2nd - Nya Hart 

3rd - Eliska Gautesen 

4th - Rachel Gross 

5th - Lena Puz 

 

5th Grade Boys -  

1st - Colt Holloway 

2nd - August Kampmeier 

3rd - Oskar Cobbmaigetter 

4th - Quill Tegenfeldt-Pfohm 

5th - Owen Coley 

 

4th Grade Girls -  

1st - Gwen Ranney 

2nd - Rosemary Bauman 

3rd - Lilith Provo 

4th - Isa Knowler 

5th - Bella Hopper 

 

4th Grade Boys - 

1st - Josh Healey 

2nd - Brent Calhoun 

3rd - Ryland Knodt 

4th - Jacob Lawrence 

5th - Ethan Guevara-Mercado 



More Turkey Trot 


